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FRIENDS FOR GOOD

Friends for Good is a registered not-for-profit organisation working 
to help people experiencing loneliness (www.friendsforgood.org.au). 

They currently operate FriendLine, a free anonymous service where 
volunteers chat with people as they would to a family member or 
friend. FriendLine is helping almost 100% of regular callers to feel 
less lonely. It is open 10 am – 8 pm seven days a week (AEST) and 
is funded by the Federal Government. 

Some residents may benefit from a call with a friendly, trained 
volunteer. The volunteers are supported by experienced 
counsellors, psychologists or social workers. 



LEEDERVILLE GALLERY



We would like to extend a very warm 
welcome to our newest resident:

	y Rona Wright 

	y Betty Ballantyne 

	y Elsa Iber 

	y Robin Devlin 

ROSEWOOD LEEDERVILLE

This is a photo of Hyacinth 
proudly showing her letter 
of thanks which she received 
from Homeless Healthcare 
in which they thanked her 
for her donation of her 
beautifully knitted beanies 
which would be distributed 
to help some of Perth’s 
homeless community stay just 
a little warmer this winter. 

Thank you Hyacinth for such 
a kind & thoughtful gesture. 

Resident Frank has taken the time to write 
a beautiful piece recalling his younger years 
growing up in Western Australia. Below is a 
small excerpt from this piece, if you would 
like to read more please visit reception to 
receive a full copy. 

“One thing that stands out in my mind was 
getting our very first refrigerator. It was run 
on kerosene, quite a step up from the water 
cooler & being able to make ice blocks.

I left school at the age of 14 & worked 
at the local garage for about 3 years & 
then I had a few different jobs until 1950 
like M R Department where we were 
stationed between Roebourrie & Port 
Hedland building cement crossings over 
creeks & rivers, the main one was near 
MundabuIllangara Station over the  
Yule River...”

RIP to the beautiful Maya, our 
fluffiest Leederville resident. 

We will all miss you dearly. 

AUGUST BIRTHDAYS

BEAUTIFUL WORK BY HYACINTH

RIP MAYA

NEW ADMISSIONS

REMINISCENCE BY FRANK

This month we’re celebrating the birthdays of:

	y Rona Gillies

	y Rona Wright

	y Norma Godfrey

	y James Goh

	y Hyacinth Hesse

	y Jim Papadopoulos

	y Joan Ward

	y Phoebe Herkenhoff

	y Ingrid McKenna

	y Robin Ellis

	y Mary O’Hurley

	y Anna Eliasson

	y Mel Gibson



We would like to extend a very warm  welcome to 
our newest residents:

	y Ernesto Rullo

	y Robert Penno

	y Gianna Genivesi

	y Jean Gardiner
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ROSEWOOD WAY

Kinga Wangchuk 

This month we’re celebrating the birthdays of:

	y Richard Corfield

	y Greta Chambers

	y Judith Trevor

	y Beatrice Anton

	y Jim Starcevich

	y Pino Gangemi

	y Gary Roberts

	y Eric Bates

	y Pino Gangemi

	y Great Chambers

	y Anthony Zempilas
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